
If you would like to be in the 2025 show,  please contact us 
via the website or email us 

with your contact information. 
 

2025 Applications will be available 
April 1, 2025 

 
If you filled out a “REQUEST TO BE IN THE SHOW” form, or have 

contacted us already, we will be contacting you in April 2025 
 to set up an appointment with you. 

 
Thank you, A Touch of Class Craft Show 


